
 

June is fast approaching and this event is just 17 days away!  The 11th June is the first weekend after we 

return from half-term (Yikes!).  Any profit will go towards saving for a new PA system for the hall which will 

be an amazing asset for all the children and parents attending future worships, shows and presentations. 

DONATION REQUESTS 

The items below will be gratefully received, if you can help, please leave items in the kitchen marked for my 

attention or grab me in the playground: 

 Strawberry Jam – for cream teas 

 Sponges – new ones please, large, e.g. like cheap car sponges  

 Clean buckets with handles or large plastic tubs - for water fight – named please for returning 

 Rolls of wrapping paper – for pass the parcel 

 Royal fancy dress items for photo-booth 

VOLUNTEERS 

We are supported by Worlebury Residents’ Association and St Paul’s and St Peter’s churches however there 

are still roles that need filling – please let me know if you can help or have someone you can nominate: 

Friday 3-6pm – help required to set up refreshments, gazebos and tents, staging, signage, bins etc.  

Saturday 10-11am – help for final preparation setting up 

Saturday 11-3pm – 2 people for ticket sales desk required 11- 1pm, 2 people 1-3pm. 

Saturday 11-5pm – refreshments, ice-creams, sweet stand, craft steward, crazy golf marshal. 

Saturday 4-5pm – 4 people to help marshal the water fight for around 20 minutes. 

Saturday 5-7pm – help required to pack up tables, chairs, tents, signage, refreshments etc. 

TICKETS  

I will be sitting in the playground on Thursday 26th May selling tickets – you can pay by cash or cheque, or 

complete the form recently sent home in the book bags and leave with me or the school office. 

 
 
Miranda Pincott, Foundation Governor 


